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Invite your friends and 
neighbors to join us for 

this concert. You will 
not want to miss it! 

 

May 2024 
 
Welcome! We hope you find this newsletter 
informative and encouraging. If you have any needs 
that we can help you with, please reach out to us! 
 
We hope to see you at CCBC in person very soon! 

What a great beginning to Spring.  Attendance is increasing.  

We are seeing new faces.  To God be the glory and thanks to 

each of you who are working to make Cedar Creek known to 

neighbors and the community.  You are the best advertisement 

for the church.  Let’s continue to talk about what God is doing 

here with friends, our neighbors, and work associates. 

 

Thanks for a great forum this month.  We have good 

information to work toward verbalizing the core values in a 

way to express our beliefs and how we do ministry.  Eventually, 

these will lead to our clear statements of mission and vision as 

we move into the future.   

 

God has tremendous plans for Cedar Creek if you are ready to 

follow.  Pray for what is happening now and what the future 

will bring.  Pray many times daily for His leadership on the 

Pastor’s Search Team as they begin the process, then we can all 

rejoice together when He answers these prayers with your next 

pastor. 

 

Pastor Jerry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Night Forum 
 

Join us for our next forum on May 19th  at 5 PM!  
We’ll continue the discussion around core values and 

move towards discussing CCBC’s Mission and Vision. If 
you haven’t been to a Forum yet, please plan to join us for 

the next one! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact  
Evans Duren, AMC Chairman! 

Nursery Schedule:  
 
5th: Kathy Brownlee & Gina Lee 
12th: Bethany Marion & Katherine Copland 
19th: Dusty Wilson & Debbie Warrington 
26th: Dianne Clay & Debbie Marion 
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May Birthdays: 
 

1st: Lindsay Smith 
2nd: Ben Newman 
5th: Frank Clark 
11th: Linda Hughes 
11th: Cindy Thompson 
12th: Don Martin 
13th: Bill Tuten 
14th: Gracie Hobgood 
16th: Josh Fabel 
16th: Ginger Johnston 
16th: Robin Overton 
20th: Audrey Swygert 
28th: Ken LeBon 
28th: Danny Tuten 
29th: Charles Putnal 
30th: Austin Corder 
 
 

 

Wednesday, May 1st   
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, May 5th     
 9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time 
 9:15 AM - Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
 

Monday, May 6th  
 6:00 PM – Deacon’s Meeting 
 7:00 PM – AMC Meeting 
 

Wednesday, May 8th   
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Mission Friends 
    Children In Action / Youth 
 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, May 12th    *Happy Mother’s Day* 
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time    

 9:15 AM – Sunday School 
10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
 

Wednesday, May 15th      
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, May 19th      
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time  

9:15 AM – Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
       Heartsound Concert 
 5:00 PM – Sunday Night Forum 
 

Tuesday, May 21st   
 12:00 PM – Young at Heart 
 6:00 PM – Fruitbearers Meeting 
 

Wednesday, May 22nd      
6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Mission Friends 
   Children In Action / Youth 

 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, May 26th      
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time 
 9:15 AM – Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship  
 

Wednesday, May 29th  
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
 

Our church newsletter is available 
via electronic copy, on our 

website, or for pickup in our 
church lobby. If you’d like to 

receive an electronic copy, please 
email jcduren@gmail.com 

 If you need to receive a hard 
copy, please reach out to your 

Deacon! 

Important Information / Upcoming Events: 
 

Prayer cards are available in the foyer for our Pastor 

Search Team. Please take one, and remember to pray 

for them daily. 

 

The Branches Newsletter is published on the 20th of each 

month. If you have something you’d like included in the 

next month’s newsletter, please have the information to 

Jamye Duren by the 15th.  
 

Young at Heart will meet for a covered dish lunch on 

May 21st in the Fellowship Hall. The menu is salads and 

desserts. 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in or supported 

GriefShare this Spring. Be on the lookout for another 

group beginning in August.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School! 
 

Join us for a fun-filled week 
 

June 2nd – 6th  
Family Night on June 7th 

 

If you are interested in serving at VBS this year, please 
reach out to Dianne Clay 

Sunday School  
 

Join us on Sunday mornings 
from 9:15 – 10:15 AM as we 

dive into God’s Word 
together in small groups. We 

have classes for all ages. If 
you haven’t been before, or 

if it’s been a while, come join 
us this Sunday! 


